- Oet. 11, 1918.
Mr., O. E, Allen, :
University of Wisconsin,
Dear Mr. Allems- :

I &; in receipt of your favor of
Oct, 7th, I think your suggestion ie & good one
with reference to giving a liet of the specise
immediately prooedtng the plates, this can be
done when the pm*ahu ue. Wo. thsnk you
for your interest 1dqtho matter.

Youre truly,



